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30-day review for Kahnawà:ke 
Residency Law and Kanien’kehá:ka 

of Kahnawà:ke Law regulations 
feedback 

 
(Kahnawake – 8, Enniskó:wa/March 2022) 
 

The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the 
community that feedback regarding two (2) regulations drafted under 
the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law (KRL) and (2) regulations drafted 
under the Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke Law are available for review 
for 30 days. 
 
Feedback collected from the community has been compiled into a 
document that is available for review in the law section of the public 
documents page on the MCK website. Click here to view. 
 
Further feedback can be sent to feedback@mck.ca; by mail to the 
MCK at P.O. Box 720, Kahnawà:ke, J0L1B0, c/o Melanie Konwenni 
Gilbert, General Manager, Office of the Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka 
Registry; or by telephone at (450) 638-0500. 
 
Feedback will be received until Thursday, April 7th, at 4pm. Shortly 
following, final recommendations will be compiled for review and 
acceptance by Chief and Council. 
 
For information, please contact: 
Melanie Konwenni Gilbert 
General Manager 
Office of the Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka Registry 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450.638.0500 ext. 59347, melanie.gilbert@mck.ca 
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